Town Of Gorham’s Policy for Online Property Lookup

The Town of Gorham will update the Online Property Look-up, found on the CAI Technologies
website, with property transfers received from the Coos County Registry of Deeds. Updates will
be completed no less than bi-annually, no later than June 30% and December 30t of each
respective year.
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